
HTSA
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“I am building a fire, and every day I 
train, I add more fuel. At just the right 
moment, I light the match.” Mia Hamm

Winter Meeting

985 -868 -3897

n an effort to promote player 
development, HTSA is 
excited to announce these 
additions to our recreational 
side.

All of the programs below will run 6 weeks 
(week of March 5 - week of April 9) at Bayou 
Black and will be $40/participant. 

3 year old program - open to all players born 
in 2013. Sessions will be Mondays and 
Wednesdays 5:00 - 5:45 at Bayou Black. 
Sessions will concentrate on basic soccer co-
ordination skills and having fun. Parents are 
invited to stay and participate.

BH Little Hawks - open to recreational 
players born 2010-2012. The sessions will be on 
Mondays from 6:00 - 7:00. Building a technical 
foundation with innovative skills training and 
exciting small-sided competitive games is a 
primary objective.

BH Pre-Academy Program - open to 
recreational players born 2008-2009 who love to 
play soccer in HTSA, but want more coaching 
and individual skills developed through the 
Blackhawk professional staff. All sessions will 
take place on Wednesdays from 6:00 - 7:00. 

The Academy program is open for new spring 
registrations as well. 

Detalied information about each program and 
links to register are available on our website at 
www.houmasoccer.com.

Main Library
We will be having our Winter General 
Membership Meeting on January 15th at 
2:00 in the large downstairs meeting 
room of the Main Branch of the Library. 
We will be electing 3 Board Members at 
this meeting. We will also be discussing 
the information from LSA's Mid-Year 
meeting which will our officers will be 
attending on January 8th.

Please mark your calendar and make 
every effort to attend on January 15th.

Announcements
HTSA Director
Ed Bice has been hired to be HTSA's 
Director. He can be contacted at 
edbice4@gmail.com.   

Director of Coaching

Matt Ferguson is serving as HTSA's 
Director of Coaching. He can be 
contacted at 
ferguson.m@youthelitesoccer.com

HTSA'S NEW SPRING PROGRAMS

I

w
w
w
.h
ou
m
as
oc
ce
r.
co
m

January 15, 2:00
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